
   
At the December 17, 2019, meeting held at the DePeyster Building, the Kent City 
Schools Board of Education took the following action: 

 
Superintendent’s report: 

 Heard a report on the Reading Improvement Plan from Karen Rumley 
 
General business: 

 Recognized Main Street Kent and Heather Malarcik as the collaborative 
organization of the month for the group’s support of the Story Walk Kent.  

 Recognized Kent Firefighters Association and officers Vince Yost and 
Brock Murphy for the group’s $1,000 donation to pay off cafeteria 
balances for families in need. 

 Appointed Amanda Metcalf to a 7-year term on the Kent Free Library 
Board. 

 Approved membership in OSBA for 2020. 

 Approved interpreting agreements with two groups. 

 Approved MOU with two districts for Title I 

 Approved purchase of van from State Contract List 

 Approved purchase of three school buses 

 Approved renewal of pharmacy benefit agreement 

 Approved Reading Improvement Plan 

 Approved field trip to Peak ‘n Peek for ski/snowboarding group 

 Set January 14, 2020 as date for BOE organizational meeting, budget 
hearing and regular January meeting.  Appointed Rebekah Wright Kulis 
as President ProTem. 

 
Personnel issues: 

 Approved a number of appointments and substitute teachers. 
 
Miscellaneous: 

 Accepted donations totaling $8,024.48, including $6,000 for the Greg 
Starc Technology Fund. 


